
-----Original Message----- 

From: Sally Carter   

Sent: 19 February 2020 23:45 

To: Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Planned electric cables 

 

I live in Milton, Portsmouth and strongly object to the proposed cables supplying electric from 

France. Our city of Portsmouth is overpopulated and this would cause such disruption to our island. 

Sally Carter -  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 




